
To find summer meal locations-

• Text "Summer Meals" or "Verano" to 914-342-7744 

• Visit the USDA Site Finder-           
https://www.in.gov/doe/nutrition/meal-site-information/ 

• USDA National Hunger Hotline at 1-866-3-HUNGRY or 1-877-8- HAMBRE 

SUN Bucks info-
• If you students receive free or reduced meals, they are eligible for a 

new program called SUN Bucks. You may receive $120 for each eligible 
child on a card that you can use to buy food during the summer.

• SUN Bucks will be mailed to you at the most recent address we have on 
file for your household. SUN Bucks benefits will be available for use by 
June 1, 2024, and must be used no later than 122 days after card 
issuance, after which the benefits will no longer be available. Receiving 
SUN Bucks will not affect children or families’ immigration status.

• If you have questions regarding your eligibility, you may email 
kbush@nettlecreek.k12.in.us or call Amber Rushton 765-489-4543. 

• To apply for SUN Bucks, visit https://indianasunbucks.com
• If you need assistance filling out an application, have questions, your 

address has changed this year or if you do not wish to participate in 
SUN Bucks submit a ticket to the online help form: 
https://idoe.atlassian.net/servicedesk/customer/portal/11

This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
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